107 Island Drive
Howey in the Hills, Florida 34737

June 22, 2017

Mayor Sears and Town Councilors
Howey in the Hills Town Hall

Howey in the Hills, Florida 34737
Dear Honorable Mayor and Town Councilors:

The Friends of Taylor Memorial Cemetery and the town’s Parks and Recreation Board respectfully
request your consideration of granting Woody and Leah Blevins a deed to an available cemetery plot in
Section “C” in Taylor Memorial Cemetery at no cost to them. This request is based upon the Blevins’
generosity of donating their land to the Town that is now Blevins Memorial Park. The cost of a 20’ x

12.5 plot in this section is $ 610.00.

Both groups believe this would be a fitting gift to the family that made such a wonderful donation to

the Town for public use.

We appreciate your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Q'%s ‘,:rCE_,C(). 7@‘ 1% '/"(:S‘Z\;)’\
{ {
Joyce O. Herrington

Friends of Taylor Memorial Cemetery
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Parks and Recreation Board Chairman



